
 
 

Addendum 1 

July 1, 2024 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 

Request for Proposals 

 

RFQ SJPC-24-E4 Shed 4 Siding Repairs 

 

NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 

submission. 

 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

 

 Q1.  As we were leaving the site, we noticed beams laying on the ground not far from Shed 4. We were 

thinking to save on cost, my contractor can utilize the beam, clean it up and make it ready to use as a 

support beam. When the project is complete, we will return the beam back to SJPC.   

 R1.  That will not be possible, contractor has to provide beam. 

 

 Q2.  Also, if we could utilize a lift from SJPC that is already onsite, it would keep the cost down, as well. 

 R2.  Contractor is responsible for providing all necessary equipment. 

 


